
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 14th June 2024 

 
 

 

It’s been another lovely week in EYFS, we’ve been busy 
making fish for the Middlewich Folk and Boat Festival!  
If you get the chance over the weekend to visit St 
Michael’s and All Angels church, Byley’s display is ‘The 
parting of the waves.’ 

 

We’ve been thinking about all the lovely things our 
daddy’s do for us and what makes them special.  We 
hope all the daddies like their cards.  

Happy Father’s Day to you all for Sunday! 
 

The weather is very changeable at the moment, please 
ensure your child brings a coat to school each day. 
Thank you. 
 

The children have been exploring shape and went on a 
shape hunt around school. 

 

Forest School - The children made some nature pictures 
and drank some slugs and spider soup…. aka hot 
chocolate! 

 

Next week we will read the ‘The Lighthouse Keeper’s 
Picnic’! 

Have a lovely weekend!  

Mrs Madden  ☺ 

 


